Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Mobile Home Relocation Corporation
Notice of Cancellation of RFP No. 2018-01

Notice is hereby given that on June 7, 2018, the Board of Directors of the Florida Mobile Home Relocation Corporation decided to cancel RFP NO. 2018-01 in its entirety. FMHRC may re-issue RFP NO. 2018-01 at a later date. All Respondents who timely responded to RFP NO. 2018-01 will be informed of any date of re-issue.
